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Minutes 

Missouri Technology Corporation 

Public Hearing 

Friday, October 28, 2016 

 

 

The Board of Directors of the Missouri Technology Corporation, a Missouri non-profit corporation (the 

“MTC”), held its annual public hearing on Friday, October 28, 2016, beginning at 10:00 a.m.  In 

accordance with notice duly given, the hearing was held at the Danforth Plant Science Center, 975 N. 

Warson Road, St. Louis, MO 63132. 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND OPEN PUBLIC HEARING FOR COMMENTS: 

Chair Joseph Bannister opened the annual public hearing at 10:06 a.m. and asked for general comments 

relating to the MTC.  As no comments were brought to the attention of the Board, the Chair declared the 

public hearing closed. 

 

The public hearing adjourned at 10:16 a.m. 

 

 


